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NOTICE 

 

 Due to administrative/technical reasons,  the Interview for the 

post of JE Electrical scheduled to be held on 03.08.2022 (Wednesday) is 

hereby postponed. New date of interview will be communicated  later 

on through University Website. 

 

 For detail/update visit www.bfuhs.ac.in 
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